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I am pleased to have the opportunity to talk about a subject close to my heart. At our changeover dinner we were lucky enough to have Rachel Paxton-Hall as our guest speaker. Rachel is the recipient of our “Young Women in Public Affairs” award. This award is one of the most prestigious awards of Zonta International. Zonta not only supports women who are in need, but we also look for young women who have the potential of becoming leaders of the future. Rachel’s entry will be judged by District 22 and if she is successful will be submitted to Zonta International. 

From Rachel’s entry and by her speech we can see this young woman is already on her way to a very bright future. She has not only demonstrated leadership skills but has true compassion for those who have disabilities. She has decided to devote her future to helping others. She is an inspirational young woman. Every day I see women who inspire me. There are many in our club who I find inspirational and I am glad to count you as my friends. 

Welcome to our newly inducted members, I hope you will find our club as fulfilling as I have. I feel privileged to be at the helm once again and I look forward to making this year one of true fellowship above all else. I believe that if we work together to become friends and support one another all else will follow.

I hope to be meeting the new members at the committee meetings and at our dinner meeting.

Best wishes,

Marilyn Press
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